
 
 
May 19, 2004 
 
 
 
 
To: Valued Customers 
 
From: Littelfuse Product Management 
 
Subject: Obsolescence of fuse series 
 
 
 
 
Littelfuse is obsoleting the fuses shown in the accompanying file. This file also provides information on 
any possible replacement series for the obsoleted fuses. We are available should you require assistance 
replacing the affected parts. We can provide samples, drawings, and application assistance upon request. 
Please contact your local Littelfuse Sales Office or visit our website at Littelfuse.com.   
 
We are offering a Last-Time-Buy opportunity for these fuses. We will accept your Last-Time-Buy orders 
until July 30, 2004. We will not accept any orders after July 30, 2004. Normal leadtimes will apply for all 
Last-Time-Buy orders.   
 
Please contact your local sales representative for further information on this matter. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Thomas McElligott 
Product Manager 
Littelfuse, Inc. 
(847) 391-0560 
tmcellig@Littelfuse.com 
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